
IN REPLY PLEASE QUOTE 

No 9.5.2r.,1.2( .IlaiQ) 

MpartnYent of .eatíonaC Mefence 
CANADA 

OTTAWA, Ontario 

4 December 1958. 

Mr. Kermit Greary, 

RD 2, Box 298, 
Walnutport, 

Pennsylvania, USA. 

Dear Sir: 

Reference is made to your letter of 20th November, 1958, 

wherein you report the reception of broadcast messages of an Air 

Defence Exercise in the early hours of the 19th November. 

Your interest in this matter and the excellent report 

are very gratifying to this service. The Royal Canadian Air Force 

carry out these exercises at periodic intervals at times which do 

not conflict with the normal transmission of radio traffic. 

We confirm the correctness of your log and advise that 

the transmitter in question was located in the Ottawa River Valley, 

and was radiating at 5,000 watts. 

We have been pleased to reply to your letter and thank 

you for your concern. 

Yours trul 

/ (HL' Marcou) 
ding Commander 

for Chief of the Air Staff 

RCAF G328 


